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Dear Parents,  
We are almost halfway through Term 4 already, and we are already preparing our final reports and looking towards 
our operations for 2019. 
Activities this week and next include: 
 
Trivia Night 
Next Friday night our P&C are holding a Trivia Night in the Hall and already the list of prizes on offer is amazing! 
There is more information later in this newsletter, or visit their Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/WollongongPublicSchoolPAndC/ 
It promises to be a very enjoyable night out, so get a group of friends together and come and join us for lots of laughter 
and show off your trivia knowledge! 
 
 

     
Chess 
As mentioned last week, our team travelled to 
Wagga Wagga to play Deniliquin Christian School. I 
am proud to report that Wollongong PS team was 
victorious in a very close contest and are now the 
Southern Region Champions. Congratulations to our 
great team!. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Wollongong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Kindergarten Orientation 
This week we held our final Kindergarten Orientation session with the parents having their own learning session! 
As we are still taking enrolments, any new Kindergarten students will be able to have their own personal introduction 
to our school. 
 
Building Program  
Our new demountable toilets were open for use, and I understand that there was considerable interest in  and use of 
the new facilities! Work has continued this week on the refurbishment of the Bottom Grass toilet block, and on 
Wednesday I had a quick tour, as the internal walls, ceilings, plumbing and electricity have all been installed. 
 
Staff News 
Today we say farewell to Melanie Bridger our 5OC teacher, who goes off on maternity leave today. We will miss her 
enormously as she is a very valued staff member by students and colleagues alike. We wish her well and look forward 
to meeting her new baby! 
 

I will also be away for two weeks wearing a different (hard) hat, as building works at home have reached a significant 
time. Long term parents at the school will know that we own the oldest house in Wollongong, and that we are slowly 
restoring it to its 1840s grandeur. We are currently reinstalling the balconies which have been absent for 100 years, 
so I am looking forward to being part of that! 
 

Mrs Neaves will be relieving principal next week, and Mr Richards the following week. 
 

Have a safe weekend, 
Kind regards, 

Harold Cosier 
Harold Cosier 
PRINCIPAL 
 
CALENDAR – TERM 4 
 

MONTH  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 
 

Oct 
2018 

2 
22  
Intensive Swim School 

23  
Kinder 2019 Orientation 
 
Intensive Swim School 

24  
Interrelate – Year 5 
 
Intensive Swim School 

25  
Intensive Swim School 

26  
P & C Movie Night 
 
 
Intensive Swim School 

3 
29  
Intensive Swim School 
 

30  
Kinder 2019 Orientation 
 
Intensive Swim School 

31  
Interrelate – Year 5 
 
Intensive Swim School 

1  
Intensive Swim School 

2  
Intensive Swim School 
 
PSSA 

Nov 
2018 

4 
5  
 

6  
Kinder 2019 Orientation 

7  
Interrelate – Year 6 

8  
 

9  
PSSA 

5 
12  
 

13  
 

14  
Interrelate – Year 6 

15  
 

16  
P & C Trivia Night 
 
PSSA 

6 
19  
 

20  
 

21  
Interrelate – Yea r6 

22  
 

23  
PSSA 

7 
26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29  
 

30 Gala Day 

Dec 
2018 

8 
3  
 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
K-4 Pantomime at 
the IPAC 

9 
10  
 

11  
 

12  
 

13  
Year 6 Farewell  

14  
School Excellence 
Assembly 11.30 am – 
1.10 pm 

10 
17  
Extra Curricular & 
Sports Assembly 
 11.30 am – 1.10 pm 
 

18  
Peacekeepers – 
Jamberoo Excursion 

19  
Last day for students 

20  
Staff Development Day 

21  
Staff Development Day 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Vacancies still available for 
Kindergarten 2019 

Enrol now! 
Check us out on our website! 

https://wollongong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
 

                                 
 
 

Enrolment forms available at our school office 
 
 

 

https://wollongong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 

 

Second-hand school uniform shop 
(Open hours have changed) 

 

The second hand uniform shop is now open on Tuesday and Friday morning from 
8.30-9.00 during term 4 at the Community Hub. 

 
All donation welcome, either at the community hub or at the main office. 

Help raise fund for your school! 
For any further information please contact me on 0439898092 

 

Kind Regards, 
Evoon Yacoub 
Community Hub Leader Wollongong Public School 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


